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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

February 6, 2025 

Mr. Musab Qureshi 
Manager of Generation & Transmission  
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Mr. Qureshi, 

EB-2022-0140 – Hydro One Networks Inc. Section 92 – Chatham to Lakeshore Project – Notification 

of Project Completion  

 

In accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) Decision and Order regarding Hydro One’s leave to 

construct application for the Chatham to Lakeshore Project (“CxL Project” or “Project”), dated November 24, 

2022 Hydro One is pleased to inform the OEB of the Project’s completion.  

 

The CxL Project was successfully completed and placed in service on December 17, 2024, approximately 

one-year ahead of the forecast completion date provided in the leave to construct Project Schedule at Exhibit 

B, Tab 11, Schedule 1 of that Application.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Joanne Richardson 

 

c/  Intervenors of record in EB-2022-0140 

OEB Registrar 


